’ HIGH SCHOOL PRIORITY REGISTRATION

Graduating High School seniors are eligible for priority
registration if they complete the following steps:

WHEN :
e April 21 & 22, 2022

February - April

WHERE:
Visalia
Campus/

Online

For more information/questions contact: W
Crystal Salazar 559-737-5419, crystals@cos.edu



